
 

Spring is almost here!  Spring is a wonderful example of God’s love.  He 

brings new life to us through His son Jesus. In the spring, God revives 

the earth by putting it into a state of growth.  God has a purpose for the 

seasons of weather just as He has a purpose for the seasons in our life.  

Ecclesiastes 3:1 says, “To every thing there is a season, and a time to 

every purpose under the heaven.”  We trust the seasons to bring 

change with snow, rain, and sunshine.  May we focus in to trust God in 

the seasons of our life. 

Please remember to return your completed 2017-18 enrollment survey 

and the $50 enrollment fee to secure your child’s/children’s spot for 

fall.  Open enrollment to the public will start Monday, March 6th.  If 

you plan to withdraw your child or change your child’s schedule for the 

summer, please contact the main office with a one week notice prior to 

these changes.   

Please remember to sign your child(ren) in and out using the time clock 

system located at the front and back entrances.  Thank you! 

Spring and graduation pictures will be taken with Sarah Dunlap Photog-

raphy on Tuesday, April 4th, Wednesday, April 5th, and Thursday, April 

6th.  Pictures will be available online for previewing and purchasing.  

Cap and gown pictures will be taken at this time.  Thank you in advance 

for you support! 

With warmer weather around the corner, please provide your child

(ren) with a new bottle of sunscreen labeled with your child’s name for 

going outside.  Remember to provide a light jacket labeled with your 

child’s name for cooler mornings/evenings outside. 

Lost and found is located by the back timeclock sign in/out monitor.  

Please check for missing items as all items will be donated by Friday, 

March 10th.     
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Dates to remember: 

 March 17– St. Patrick’s Day, 

wear GREEN 

 April 4-6– Spring and Gradu-

ation Pictures 
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Thank you for entering the spring 

season with TVCDC! We hope that 

you enjoy this season and time 

with us, and with your children, as 

we begin to see the end of the 

school year in sight!  

Three year old teachers: 

Ms. Becky          Ms. Alyssa          
Ms. Amanda      Ms. Raven 

Ms. Chloe 

Four/Five year old teachers: 

Ms. Kristen        Ms. Sandy 

Ms. Brianne        Ms. Kathy 

Ms. Bailey           

Hello parents! Welcome to 

March! We hope you enjoyed 

our Annual Music Program on 

February 28th. Thank you to all 

who were able to attend. The 

students loved practicing their 

songs to sing to you!  

In March we will begin to fin-

ish our introduction to the al-

phabet as we study Ww, Yy, 

Pp, Zz, and Xx. Our themes for 

the month of March are focus-

ing on the renowned author/

illustrator Eric Carle, reptiles, 

Dr. Seuss, the zoo, and spring! 

Our character traits/fruits of 

the spirit are GENTLENESS and 

KINDESS.  

We kick off March with a pajama 

day on the 1st.  To celebrate St. Pat-

rick’s Day on the 17th, St. Patrick 

teaching Ireland about God, your 

children are welcome to wear the 

color GREEN. Please remember 

that daylight savings time will begin 

on March 11th/12th. Spring ahead! 

Our bible themes this month are 

young Samuel and how he obeys 

God’s voice, young David, and we 

will start the new bible unit Visits 

With Jesus. Those visits will include 

learning about Mary, Martha, and 

Lazarus, Zacchaeus, and Nicode-

Infants, Toddlers, and Twos   

Hello families!  This month 

we will be discussing spring!  

We will be exploring the 

many changes that occur 

with spring– flowers bloom-

ing, trees growing, and the 

different kinds of weather.   

Our bible story for the 

month is about Joseph and 

his coat of many colors.    

Our bible character of the 

month is KINDESS.   

Remember to wear GREEN 

Friday, March 17th for St. 

Patrick’s Day.   

Remember to send appropri-

ate clothes for going outside in the 

different types of weather.  Also, 

please provide a new bottle of sun-

screen labeled with your child’s 

name for going outside in warmer 

weather.   

Donations of wet wipes are greatly 

needed and appreciated! 
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Infant teachers: 

Ms. Jan, Ms. Wanita, Ms. Karri, 

Ms. Nancy, Ms. Tara S., Ms. Mary, 

Ms. Kimberley 

Younger one year old teachers: 

Ms. Stacey, Ms. Grace, Ms. LaDon-

na, and Ms. Vicki, Ms. Michelle M. 

Older one year old teachers: 

 Ms. Demaris, Ms. Kelly, Ms. Kin-

sey, Ms. Michelle H., and Ms. 

Laura 

Two year old teachers: 

Ms. Tara B., Ms. Jessa, Ms. 

Treisha, Ms. Claire, Ms. Cassi, Ms. 

Emily H., Ms. Morgan, Ms. Steph 

Threes, Fours, and Fives 


